
Toners Lake Karting 2022 Season Sponsorship 
 

 

It’s almost race season at Toners Lake Karting! 

 

Our track is currently staffed completely by volunteers. We keep our pit passes and entry fees to a minimum because we 

know that racing can be a very expensive sport. We do not charge spectators to come to watch the races. We would like to 

keep it this way to help promote a “Family Friendly” atmosphere. This is where you come in. 

 

We at Toners Lake Karting are asking for your support with the upcoming 2022 season in order to continue making 

facility improvements and providing fun and exciting events for racers and spectators at little or no cost.  If you have 

sponsored the track in the past, we appreciate it. 

 

 

Your sponsorship of $150 includes: 

 24 x 36” professionally lettered sign promoting your business. Signs are displayed at the track throughout the race 

season. 

 Your business will be advertised on the official Toners Lake Karting website, tonerslakekarting.org, and on the 

Toners Lake Karting Facebook page. 

 Prime seating with free food and refreshments on your featured sponsor day. 

 Trophy presentation to racers on your featured day. 

 You will be allowed to flag one heat race on the day of your sponsorship. 

 

 

 

2022 Race Schedule 

May 15   July 24     

May 22   July 31 

June 12   August 14 

June 26   August 21 

July 17    October 1 – Finale and Banquet 
 

 

 

If you are interested in supporting the track, please fill out the enclosed sponsorship form and mail it to the address 

provided. Make checks payable to Toners Lake Karting. Please indicate on the form your preferred method of contact, 

including a contact name, and indicate your preferred race dates. A board member will contact you to confirm race date 

information and discuss class sponsorship, if applicable. Feel free to email or call with any questions. Thank you in 

advance for your support. 

 

In order to ensure that sponsors are given the recognition they deserve, we ask that sponsor forms be returned by April 1, 

2022. We will not turn down sponsorships after that date, but we cannot guarantee that new sponsors will be included on 

signs displayed at the track at the start of the season. 

 

Track Board Members: 

Jason Kramer: 507-521-1978  Marissa Tourville: 507-461-4501  Mark LaMont: 507-461-2503 

Nate Manderfield: 507-469-4635  Jim Henle: 507-276-1807   Paul Manderfeld: 612-554-3408 

Mark Wolff: 507-835-5480  Joddy Tighe: 507-363-9347  Cory Black: 507-317-8970 

Kevin Jones: 507-276-2011  Lisa Manderfeld: 507-327-7523  Rich Wilson: 507-388-6455 


